
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 19 September 2019 

   

Question (1) The Budget for this year included a proposal to cut £250,000 

from the current maintenance spend on staffing public toilets 

with the objective of improving public toilets. Has this 

proposal been implemented and, if so, what is the impact on 

the daily maintenance of public toilets in the city? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If it has not yet been implemented, what plans are being 

drawn up with a view to implementation? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) In what ways has this proposal led to improvements to 

public toilets in the city? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) There was also a related proposal to increase the uptake of 

the Community Toilet Scheme. Has any progress been 

made with this and, if so, what? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) When will a report on the above matters be made to the 

relevant committee? 

Answer (5)  

   

 
 


